SUSSEX BOTANICAL RECORDING SOCIETY Newsletter No.32

January 1991.

Good wishes to you all for 1991 and the recording year to come. First that long-promised supplement has now - at last - ARRIVED !! Those who had the opportunity to pre-purchase a copy at the November meeting should have received these by post from the Royal Pavilion, Brighton. (If your has not arrived please let me know as soon as possible). There will be copies available for sale - at £3.50 - at our meeting in March, or at any time from the Booth Museum (postage extra, if by post), or by post from BSBI Books, 24 Glapthorne Road, Oundle, Peterborough, PE8 4JO.

Also available at the March meeting will be the list by tetrads of all the additions to the Sussex Plant Atlas from 1979 (when only a few very significant records were added to the Sussex Plant Atlas as this had already then gone to press for publication in 1980) to the end of 1989. These records have been computerised and prepared by publication by Peter Donovan – and we send our grateful thanks to him for undertaking this mammoth task on our behalf. We anticipate that the cost of this composite list will be approximately £1.

Looking forward to seeing you at the AGM (MARCH 2ND) when we shall be giving recording instructions for the year ahead, and information on the new recording card. (This information will also be printed in the Spring Newsletter in March/April, for those unable to be at the AGM in March).

Mary Briggs

Just a reminder - subscriptions are now due and can be paid direct to Mrs. Amoore at the AGM or by post to her home address. Subscriptions are £3.00 per person or £4.50 for two at one address.

Date for your diary:

Autumn Get-Together Staplefield Village Hall 16th November, 1991. Lunch and tea as usual